
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

Spring 2 

Year 4 

Science 

In Science, we will be looking States of Matter. The 

children will start by looking at solids, liquids and 

gases in detail, and then will complete experiments 

to learn how different materials change their states 

of matter. 

 

 

 

English 

We will use a fictional 

mystery stimulus over 

the next half term that 

will use pictures to 

inspire the children’s 

independent writing. 

During our English 

lessons, we will write for 

a variety of purposes 

including; writing in 

role, prequels, lost 

posters, narratives and 

playscripts. 

 

Maths 

In Maths, the children will be enhancing their 

fractions skills. They will be using vocabulary such as 

numerator and denominator to find fractions of 

amounts. They will be using their skills to develop 

their knowledge of decimals. Finally, the children will 

be improving their understanding of statistics.  

 

 

PSHE 

In PSHE, we will be learning about different forms of 
bullying, why people bully and what can be done 

about bullying. 
 

Music 

Pupils receive one hour of 

curriculum music teaching per 

week delivered by a specialist 

music teacher. This focusses on 

four main areas of teaching and 

learning: singing; 

composing/improvising; 

performing and listening.  

Pupils in year 4 continue to use 

recorder to develop instrumental 

playing and reading skills but we 

also welcome a Warwickshire 

Music specialist to deliver ukulele 

lessons. 

 

Design and Technology 

Our Design and Technology learning for this half term 

focuses on leverages and linkages. The children will learn 

about how levers and linkages are used in everyday 

objects, and then will apply this learning to designing, 

making and evaluating a pop-up book. 

 

Computing 

We will be learning 
about data and how we 

can collect is using a 
data logger. We will be 

experimenting with 
collecting data in 
different forms: 

temperature, sound and 
light. 

 
 
 

Geography 

This half term, we will be studying rivers and the 
water cycle. By the end of the unit of work, children 
should know the name of and be able to locate 3 of 
the world’s longest rivers, know why most cities are 

located by a river and explain the features of the 
water cycle. The children will be developing their map 
reading skills and they will be undertaking a local river 

study. 

  

 

 

 

PE 

Go4Goals will be focusing on an individual sport 

for this half term to enhance the children’s 

skills and match experience. Additionally, we 

hope to have specialist cricket coaching after 

half term too. 

 

RE 

This half term, we will be considering why Jesus is 
inspirational to some people. We will be analysing bible 

studies, discussing the notion of miracles and then revising 
the significance of the Easter story. 

 

Spanish 

Throughout the half term, the children will be 
learning the different names for parts of the 
face and body, and apply these in speaking, 

listening, reading and writing tasks. 
 

 

                                             


